
Marilynne Vogel, Secretary

Marilynne  Vogel  joined  the  Northeast  Queens 
Jewish Community Council's  executive committee 
in  May  2006  after  service  several  years  as  a 
delegate from Congregation Ohr Moshe and Utopia 
Jewish  Center.   She  previously  was  active  at 
Bellerose Jewish Center before her family's move to 
Hillcrest.

She  led  the  committee  that  created  the  council's 
mission statement and contributes to the efforts to 
upgrade the board's operations and development.

  


